
 

 

NOTICE OF TEMPORARY CONSTRUCTION ZONE SPEED LIMIT  

 

Pursuant to Section 12-4-41 of the Austin City Code, the City Traffic Engineer has determined 

that a special hazard exists, and a temporary reduced speed limit is required to protect the public 

safety and welfare.  

 

Once the required signs are installed, any speed in excess of the temporary construction zone 

speed limit shall be unlawful. 

 

STREETS AFFECTED: 6300-6500 blocks of E. William Cannon Drive 

TEMPORARY CONSTRUCTION ZONE SPEED LIMIT: 35 mph 

EFFECTIVE DATE: September 05, 2020 – October 20, 2020 

 

The temporary construction zone speed limit shall last no longer than 90 days but may be 

extended for up to 90 days following the posting of notice of extension of a temporary 

construction zone speed limit. 

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

 

Eric Bollich, P.E., PTOE 

Acting Assistant Director & Managing Engineer 

Austin Transportation Department 

 

 

Signing for 

 

Robert Spillar, P.E., Director 

Austin Transportation Department 

City Traffic Engineer 


